MEETING OF THE DECENNIAL COMMITTEE OF THE
SOUTHLAKE MOSQUITO ABATEMENT DISTRICT
MINUTES
August 12, 2024

1. ROLL CALL

The meeting was called to order at 7:23 p.m. by District President Brent Ross.
Trustees Brent Ross, Camilla Dadey, and Erin Kasdin present in person. Trustee Stuart
Hochwert absent. Public members Rich Koomjian and Laura Trevino were present. District
Attorney LeeAnn L. Gurysh was in attendance along with George Balis of Clarke.
Riverwoods Mayor Kris Ford was present from the public. Candice Dalrymple, who has been
nominated to fill the vacant trustee position was present. The meeting was held at the
Deerfield Village Hall.

2. PUBLIC COMMENT

Mayor Ford stated that she wanted to thank the public participants from Riverwoods
for volunteering.

3. NEW BUSINESS

Attorney Gurysh stated that the purpose of the committee is to report to the county
what is working well in the District, what improvements can be made and how to best
move forward as District. There must be a minimum of 3 meetings, this being the first.
There is no set format for the report but templates have been provided.

The committee discussed that the big questions to review and find out more
information is the financial well being of the District and the safety of the services used.
Attorney Gurysh will put together the historic information of the District prior to the next
meeting and provide that to the committee. The committee members will put together
their thoughts about what should be included and provide that to Attorney Gurysh to send
to everyone. Things to think about are other options like formalized relationships with
cities, possible mergers or expansion and when treatments should be done.

4. ADJOURNMENT.

Trustee Kasdin moved that the meeting be adjourned. Seconded by Trustee
Dadey. Allin favor. The meeting adjourned at 8:15 p.m.



Respectfully submitted,

Erin Kasdin, Secretary of the
Southlake Mosquito Abatement
District



